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Year 1 
Mrs Lucarelli and Mrs 

Bamber’s Weekly  
Newsletter. 

2nd December 2022 
Open Door Monday 3:15-3:30pm 

  

 Dates for your Diary 
 

5th Dec Christmas Tree light up at St 

Christopher’s Church @ 6pm – All Welcome. 

7th Dec Christmas Cake Sale (please send in 

cake donations on Tuesday 6th or the 

morning of Wednesday 7th) and the 

Tombola. Both events will be run in school 

time (by staff and a few available parents)  

14th Dec KS1 Nativity @ 2pm and 6pm 

15th Dec KS1 Party and Christmas Lunch 

16th Dec Raffle Draw 

19th Dec KS1 to bring in Packed Lunch 

20th Dec Christingle Service. Break up 2pm 

4th Jan Re-open at 8:45am 
  

 Certificates and Awards 

Curriculum Certificate 
  

25th Fran For her consistently excellent 

attitude to work and learning. 

2nd Theo for rapidly recalling the number 

bonds to 10. 
  

Christian Value/ Diamond 9 Certificate 
  

25th Sophie for solving tricky mathematical 

problems independently. 

2nd Aaron for bringing peace and quietly 

working hard. 

This Week…. 

 We have been working on subtraction in 

Maths. We have been using the crossing out 

method and also subtracting on a number line.  

The reading books sent home last week were a 

little tricky, apologies! Hopefully, this week’s 

book is a little more reader friendly. 

Hopefully, you found the Christmas Homework 

sheet in the children’s books. Thank you for all 

the entries so far. Feel free to send pictures via 

email or write a note in their books. I will 

sticker and date the activities in their books as 

they come in.  
  

  

  

  

  

Christmas Raffle 
 

Raffle Tickets will be available in Classes to buy from 12-

16th December @ £1 a strip.  

Please send money in a named envelope, if you would like 

to take part in the raffle.  

Raffle Prize Draw Friday 16th December   

(please note: if you win an alcoholic prize, we will ask an 

adult to collect it from school!) 

*If anyone wishes to donate a Raffle prize, or can ask a 

local business who may be willing to donate, this would be 

wonderful!  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Lunches 
 
 

Please note, KS1 children will need a 

Packed Lunch on the KS2 Party Day 

(19th Dec) 

Please only return the Christmas 

lunch slip (that was sent out in bags 

on Tuesday) if your child requires 

Quorn, or is bringing a Packed Lunch. 
  

  

  

  


